
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Wednesday, July 27, 2022 9:43 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05023-2022 

Subject: FW: Septic to Sewer conversion on Little Gasparilla Island 

Good morning, 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226. 

Thank you. 

From: Cindy Grife <cagrife@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 2:41 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Septic to Sewer conversion on Little Gaspari Ila Island 

Dear Commissioners, 

We have lived on LGI for nearly 4 years now. We are strongly in favor and in need of the conversion of septic 
to sewer on the island. 

There are many days that we can smell sewage around our property and the island. We may soon lose the 
ability to service our current systems due to Eldreds Marina selling soon and the barge will no longer be 
available to bring over the only company willing to come to our island to maintain and pump our tanks. 

The land and surrounding waters would greatly improve with switching to a sewer system. 

Thanks for listening and please move forward with the sewer plan. 

Sincerely, 
Cindy and Barry Grife 
9298 Little Gasparilla Island 
Placida FL 33946 
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